
June 26, 1967 

Rabbi Nachum L. Rabinovitch 
20 Midvale Road 
Downsview, Ontario 
Canada 

Dear Nachum: 

I hope you do not think that I have simply forgotten our 

conversation when we met at the dinner of the UOJCA. I trust 

that you remember the gist of our conversation. 

I do hope to be in contact with you towards the end of the 

summer, p.G., and perhaps we can arrange for you to come in 

from Toronto at the very beginning of September to meet with 

me and a few other people to discuss the matter. Perhaps, 

after that, we may know better what the possibilities are. 

Meanwhile, please accept my best wishes for a very pleasant 

summer. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/£z 


